
Project Update: November 2012 
 

1. Educational activity in El Jobo School (November 2012): This school is next to the habitats 
for the juveniles and adults of bull shark.  During the event, we got the participation of 75 
students and their teacher. 

2. Educational activity in Playa Panamá School (December 3rd 2012):  This school is located 
next to critical habitats of bull shark juveniles and adults. During the event, we got the 
participation of 40 students, their teacher and neighbours of this community. 

3. Workshop with divers of Playas del Coco y neighbours (November 26th 2012). During this 
event we have exposed to 35 divers (five diving companies) the project and the goals of the 
project; also, we have explained to the divers the importance of the conservation of bull 
shark project and the benefices of its protection. 

 
Regarding the research component of the project, we carried out four tagging expeditions, and we 
can locate the one receiver in the boundaries of the Marine Protected Area, Area de Conservasion 
Guanacaste. 
 

 

 
 


